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Dear Committee members, 
 
I am appalled by the practice of keeping chickens in cages, without access to their natural 
environment. It is cruel beyond belief.  
 
I know that eggs are a healthy food source for humans but I deplore the fact that most of us have 
not choice but to eat those from battery cages.  
 
Please do your utmost to stop this barbaric practice.  
 
Yours,  
 
Dr. Denise Russell 


